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"News and Views"

We consider articles in our journal, Insecta
Mundi, archival. These articles are presented to
our members in the highest state of the art. We try
to do a thorough job of editing, and we employ the
best printers, use the best plate makers, and a top
grade of permanent paper. These articles are a
lasting record of the current findings of systematic
entomological research. Our Memoir Series is an
outlet for larger works; these are published as
separate volumes each treating single subjects.

In 1997 the CSE started a new, separate, pub­
lication for the purpose of publishing news items
pertaining to systematic entomology, book notices,
book reviews, and comments on and about ento­
mological subjects of general interest. We also
publish research notices, and want lists.

This newsletter is available free to any inter­
ested person and all libraries. It is also reproduced
on our webpage [http://gnv.ifas.ufl.edu/'~entweb

/cse.htm].

"News and Views" is open to all members for
the publication of short notices, comments, and so
on. Non-members may submit items of general
interest, to be published subject to the approval of
the editorial board. Our limited resources will not
guarantee hard copy space to non-members, but
we do include more items in the webpage issue
than in the printed page edition.

To the best of our knowledge, we are currently
mailing the hard copy edition to all members of
the CSE, all research associates of the Florida
State Collection of Arthropods, and to other sys­
tematists and libraries who ask to be placed on the
mailing list.

Ifyou would like this publication, please write,
fax, or e-mail your request. If you have e-mail
service, please give us your address. We would
prefer to send your copy bye-mail to save postage.
To e-mail us, please use the address of the Man­
aging Editor which is: oedemeridae@msn.com.


